

19th September 2025



Zebra Class Newsletter

Messages

- Wow! All children have settled in to Year 3 very well! We have had a busy couple of weeks getting used to new routines and going over expectations using The Whiston Willis Way.
- We have spoken lots to the children about Our School Values which are:
 - ❖ Be Respectful
 - **❖** Be Responsible
 - Be Safe

English

 Children are enjoying reading the book Leon and the Place Between. We have used noun phrases and adverbial phrases in our sentences and also some speech too! We will be moving on to writing our own version of the story next week.

Maths

• All children have come into school each day, settling straight into Early Bird Maths – a great way to start the day and to warm our brains up! In maths, all children have been working with 3 digit numbers and looking at place value. We have looked at 100 more and less.

Science

• In Science we have been looking at different types of rocks and how they are formed and what they are made out of. We have discussed natural rocks and discussed materials that are manmade.

History

• In History we have started to look at what life was like in Prehistoric Britain. We have discovered the types of animals that were around and the first types of tools early humans would have used.

Geography

In. Geography, we are looking at maps and thinking about the 8 compass points.

<u>Art</u>

 In Art we are going to be studying Henry Moore a famous sculpture. We will look at pieces of his work and completing some research about him.

<u>PE</u>

 We are looking at different skills we can use in our fundamentals unit and looking at machines for our dance unit.

PSHE

• In PSHE, children are enjoying learning about 'Being Me in My World'. We are continuing to develop our Class Charter based on the UN rights of a child.

News

Academic Excellence

Well done to the following children who have been our 'Workers of the Week' over recent weeks:

- Reuben R, James W
- Aleah C, Eleanor O

Clubs

Children have started to enjoy our range of extra-curricular clubs offered to them this week.

PE

Children can attend school in full Whiston Willis PE kits on Monday and Wednesday.

To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @Zebraclassww and @WhistonWillis1 on twitter.



Thank you for your continued support Miss Harrison